
Dear Seaside Families, 
 
During this time of closure for all Oregon schools, our teachers are working to design an 
instructional program that your student can access either electronically or through written 
materials sent home.  We are looking forward to reopening our schools on April 1, but if we 
were to have an extended delay, this will allow us to continue to teach students as long as 
necessary. Breakfast and lunch will continue to be provided at the times and locations posted 
on our website. 
 
Take care and please continue to follow the safety recommendations of health officials. We look 
forward to seeing everyone in person as soon as possible. 
 
Sheila Roley, Superintendent 


